
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2021       
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
In preparation for start of school on Tuesday 2 February I would like to remind you of some important 
dates during the first week. 
 
First Day – Tuesday 2 February 

• 8.40am start 

• All new students to go to Gym 2  

• All Year 10 Students to go to Elliot Hall   

• Students in Years 8, 11, 12 and 13 are to go to Gym 1 when they arrive 

• All Year 9 students who were at the College in Year 8 in 2020 must go to Gym 1  

• Welcome assembly will commence at 8:50am   

• Full summer uniform on Day 1   

• Bring PE gear (shirt and shorts) on Day 1 
 
Prefect Commissioning Service – Chapel, 5.30pm 
4.00pm – 5.30pm Prefect Photos at Chapel 
5.30pm – 6.30pm Commissioning (Chapel) followed by refreshments in Goodfellow Centre 
 
Wednesday 3 February 
Future Me Academies Launch Evening - Chapel, 7pm 
 
Friday 5 February 

• Formal Assembly  

• Formal uniform to be worn 

• Tutor Group and Individual Photos  
 
Please note that students uniform and grooming are to meet the expectations outlined on page 17 of 
the parent handbook. 

• All items must be named 

• Only designated shoes may be worn. 

• Girls may wear a gold or silver stud not more than 3mm in size in both ears.  No other jewellery is 
to be worn, apart from a watch. 

• No visible body piercings or tattoos. 

• Make-up is not permitted, this includes false eye lashes and nail varnish. 

• Hair must be neat and tidy, of natural colour and style and be off the collar and ears and face when 
it falls naturally.  Shaven heads are unacceptable.  The final decision is at the discretion of the 
Deputy Principal. 

• Boys must be clean shaven. 
 
Buses – please check carefully for route changes on the Saint Kentigern website. 
 
New Students 
Please make sure your child looks at their emails before school starts to find out what House and 
Tutor Group they are in.  If they have any trouble with logging in please contact our ICT helpdesk, 
skc_icthelp@saintkentigern.com or (09) 577 0718. 

https://pub.saintkentigern.com/files/College/20201216_College_Parents_Handbook_2021.pdf
https://www.saintkentigern.com/about-us/bus-routes/bus-routes-list/
mailto:skc_icthelp@saintkentigern.com


 

 
 
2021 Stationery Lists 
Stationery lists across the year levels can be found on the Teaching and Learning OLE page. 
 
We look forward to seeing all our students next week. 
 
 

Yours sincerely     
 

 
Russell Brooke 
COLLEGE PRINCIPAL 

https://parents.saintkentigern.com/homepage/41820

